
OASC Emergency Board Meeting 8/1/21 8 pm

Chairman/3rd Year Board Member, Jarrod Morris, called an emergency board meeting for 8pm
on August 1, 2021 to appoint an interim for the first year advisor that was vacated on July 31 by
Cris Norton of Miami due to a job change out of state.

Present for this discussion were Dawn Brockman, Jarrod Morris, Shawn Freeman, Brian Hunter
and Kristy Cooper.  Absent was Piedmont Advisor Stephanie Rigdon.

The board had a list of four individuals who had expressed interest in filling the vacated board
position.

Discussion about the position and what the candidates brought to the table occurred.

Following the discussion about the amazing candidates and the qualities that each would bring
to the OASC Board.  Jarrod made a motion to appoint Jennifer Phenecie from Bixby as the
interim first year advisor.  This would allow her the opportunity to attend board meetings and
begin the process of planning Nationals 2022 which will be held on the East Coast after June
21.  She will be required to run for the second year board position at the November Advisor
meeting at the state convention.  Kristy Cooper seconded the motion.  Jarrod asked those in
favor to vote by stating “I”, the motion carried.

Dawn was asked to contact Jennifer to see if she would accept the appointment.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:43pm.

Minutes taken by Shawn Freeman, 2nd year advisor


